
Kentucky Medicaid Renewals Resumed
Beginning in April 2023, Kentucky Medicaid went back to 

doing annual renewals for Medicaid eligibility. 

You will receive a notice via mail, email, or phone call with what 
you need to do. Be sure to respond to all notices you receive! 

Kentucky Medicaid needs to hear from you to make sure to keep 
you covered. 

BUT… If your contact information is not correct in kynect 
(www.kynect.ky.gov), you could be at risk of losing 
Medicaid coverage if Kentucky Medicaid can’t reach you.

Here is what you need to do!

1. Update your information in kynect!
Visit kynect.ky.gov or call 855-4kynect (855-459-6328)

2. Be on the look out for anything in the mail from Kentucky      
Medicaid – you will receive information about your renewal 
about 60 days before your renewal date. 

Be sure to respond when it is your time to renew! 
You have to act to stay covered!

If your situation has changed and you are no longer eligible for Medicaid, 
there are other options available to you that kynectors can help you find 
including Qualified Health Plans (QHPs) with payment assistance.  

Visit https://medicaidunwinding.ky.gov to learn more!
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